

Friday 8th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are incredibly excited to share with you all that we are embarking on a 1:1 iPad initiative for children in Year Six.

Please join us on Thursday 28^{th} September 2023 at 3:30pm in the KS2 Hall as we host a family information evening so you can find out more.

Documentation will be shared after the information evening to share more details and to explain the next steps.

Kind regards

Mrs H Crawford Mrs E Richardson

Head of School Computing Lead



